
RECORD OF REGULAR FLOTILLA MEETING  

FLOTILLA 014-15-10 

LAKE GEORGE 

Date:  16-February-2023  Time: 1900-1930 

Place:   Virtual 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Officers Present:     

FC/DV/VE:  Townsend   FVC/CS:  Grabbe  CM/FN:     

IPFC/IS/PE:  Enny  HR/MA/MT/OP:    SR/PA: Glass   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Other Members Present:  K. Howard, J. Howard 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Guests Present:  None  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Condensed Version Of Reports/Motions:   

Minutes of meeting on 3-January-2022 approved by motion.   

PE – We have 2 students signed up for the April 9th class at SUNY-Adirondack.  Any 

instructor/assistant attending the class will have to obtain credentials from SUNY-Adk by 

completing an online information form, and viewing an online video.  Also, all attending will most 
likely need proof of vaccination or a negative Covid test to enter the campus.  Information will 

be disseminated as it becomes available.   

Will send 30 PE books to Kirk Howard for use in his April 16th Class.   If Kirk has not become 

Aux-IT qualified prior to the class, he will teach it as a NYS Certified instructor.   New York now 
has an on-line registration process for classes.  

All ITs must take the 2022 online workshop to maintain qualification.  The Workshop is online 

here: http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=E-DEPT&category=2020-instructor-dev   
 (Enter Member Zone – then click on PE Resources-Workshops) 

Please remember to pass the self attestation form on to our FSO-IS, Lynn Enny for entry into 

Auxdata II. 

VE – Stickers for 2022 have been received, and will be sent to Vessel Examiners.  

All VEs must take the 2022 online workshop to maintain qualification.  The Workshop is online 

and it and the self attestation form may be found here:  

http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=V-DEPT&category=WORKSHOPS 
    (Enter Member Zone – then click on Workshops/Reports) 

Please remember to pass the self attestation form on to our FSO-IS, Lynn Enny for entry into 

Auxdata II. 

DV  - There was no monthly townhall meeting in February.  The NACO Diversity Award form has 

been changed.  Division is considering sending one form integrating the activities of all the 

Flotillas.     

http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=V-DEPT&category=WORKSHOPS


------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Remarks: (Awards/Special Events/Future Plans) 

FC – The new in-person meeting place is acceptable, but because of distance, possibly inclement 

winter weather and of course Covid, we will continue to have virtual meetings at least for the 

remainder of the winter.    

Disbanding of 15-13 is now complete.  Two former members of 15-13 may be retired instead of 

being disenrolled.  

Ops and Risk Management workshops will be scheduled soon.   

Good of the Organization:  Kirk and Jacqueline Howard have Covid, but were well enough to 

attend our virtual meeting.   In lieu of a card, our FC and all members in attendance wished 

them a speedy recovery.   

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Next Business Meeting:  March 7, 2022 - 1900 hrs -Virtual 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Date Submitted:  17-Feb-2022  By:  Helen Glass, FSO-SR 

 

Date Accepted Via Motion:   


